


CARPENTRY & JOINERY
Mike Whittaker

76, COLEaDGE flOAD, W-S-M, AVON, BS2? 3UN

Telephone: W-s-M 415945

FREE U.P.V.C. FAG|AS, SOFFTT-BOARDS,
CLADDING & GUTTERING

FOR A FREE OUOTATION
TEL: W-s-M 415945

I hices start from:
f250 (Terraced House)
f340 (Semidetached)
f430 (Detached House)

prices also include VAI

GUTTERING

MAINTENAAICE FREE
UPVC CAPPIT BoARD

SOFFIT
BOARD

EXISTING
FACIA BOARD

MAINTENAI.ICE

ffiIHWc!t'si
Sanders, A370 Bridgwater Road, Lympsham, Weslon-supel-Mare, Avon Telephone: 0934 812652

There is only one Sanders Supermarket.
Come and experience lhe ditlerence,
We oller a wide variety of lresh, qualily
goods, where value lor money is
guaranleed, Our specialist slall are
lhers to advise on your choice of meals,
cheeses and wines lo complemenl. In all
a queue free, convenienl supermarkel
open seven days a week.



BLEADON VILLAGE NEWS
No: 16 December '92

Dear Parishioner

Many ol you will be aware that three parishioners have made claims that the

I lully support the right of any individual to question decisions made by council,
but surely it is time to stop when proved wrong. lt is the council, not the
complainant, which has to pay the bill.

Toend'qn a much happiernole, Judith and lwish you alla Very Merry christmas
and a Happy, Healthy and Prosperous New year.

Yours sincerely

Brenig Evans
Chairman, Bleadon Parish Councit



BACK TO BASICS!

f n the age ol aerobics, jazzercise, cardiofunk, callenetics and so on, what is
wrong wilh lhe classic name'Keep Fit'?

The Keep Fit Association was founded in 1929 based on Laban's theory of
exercise, and although methods have changed, the classic stamina, flexibility
and strength are still taught. The Keep FitAssociation exercise the safe way,
and at my classeswe are not in competitionwith each other, butworkasawhole
class - friends together.

At present I hold lhree classes a week, Mondays al Windwhistle School,
Tuesdays al St Mark's School, and Thursdays at Mendip Green School, all at
7.30 pm. lwould, however, like to start a class in Bleadon, especially since the
Friday morning class ceased. lf you are interested, please ring me on 812025.

Tish Cassidy
2 The Veale

BLEADON SHORT MAT BOWLING CLUB

Attera slowstafithebowling clubis nowwellinto a busy season. We currently have
a membership of 35 playing members and 4 social members. We meet on Friday
evenings and Sunday afternoons. Recent attendances on Friday nights have
averaged25personsbutcan occasionallyriseto2S.Thisimposestighterlimitations
on each person's playing time than we would like. For this reason we have
reluclantly hadtocloseourmembershiplistand open awaiting list.Inthe meantime
our managing committee are considering whether, and how, we might operate an
alternative membership which would be limited to Sundays only.

Our interclub competitions are under way. In order not to upset our normal club
playing times, we are booking additional time in the hall. The next competition
session willbe on Sunday morning, 17th January.

This year we have joined other clubs at Kewstoke, Banwell, Congresbury and
Tlckenham in forming a Woodspring Short Mal Bowling League. We have
Played two matches to date and will have home matches on Sundays lOth,
17th January and 14th February plus away matches on 7th March and lstApril.

Sunday 13th December will f ind the club away at Kewstoke playing our annual
friendly match. We shall lookforward to hosting a return match in the NewYear.

lwish all club members and, on theirbehalf , all readers of this newsletter a very
merry Christmas and a happy New Year.

.''.'.........' John Wardt-2- |U



FRIENDS OF THE CHURCH

wilh your friends. Tables of 8 bookable - don't delay, book todayl
Thank you for all the recipes received to date for the k
Book". At the time of going to print we are still short g
date for recipes is the end of January. Everyone is w s
a greal suc on lhe a
tobeavery illustrati
Mouse. Int dvertise
on 81 4739.

It approaghes again! The May Day Fayrel Don't forget to save a christmas
bottle lor the Bottle stall, and put aside any items for the other stalls. New nextyearisaP take
us know if the n
help, then Chri
to all resid

Tony Ewln

REPAIRS TO THE CHURCH ROOF

At long last it does seem as il the major repairworks to the chancel Rool and
south Porch of the church will commence quile early in lhe new year. we are
waiting for the final approval lrom wells but that should arrive very soon.

we would like to thank all those who have supporled us in our fund raising
activitles and we will do our best to keep interruplions to the normal flow of
village life lo a minimum.

The contraclors for the work are Messrs chamberlain ol clifton, Bristol and it
is thought the works will take about three months. There will bs a 'standslill'
period once the rool is opened as the architects (all three of theml) decide on
the exact nature of the repairs.

David Elliott
(Churchwarden)



BLEADON CORONATION HALL

Fund raising events have included theAutumn Jumble Salewhich raised 8110,
and the well attended and very convivial Christmas Coflee Morning which
increased the Hall's funds by nearly another €170. The Hall was particularly
welcoming with its Christmas decorations and background seasonal music,
and some most allraclive stalls provided variely to the coffee and chal. Thank
you all for your support.

Thanks also lo Les Maslers and the cast of the Charity Variety Show in early
OctobeC for they donated avery uselul 92121o the Hall's funds. I understand
an equal sum was given to the Guides/Scouts Building Fund. True charity,
voluntarily produced.

The joint venlure between the Guides/Scouts and the Hall to develop their
properlies has progressed to planning applications and costings. However,
further progress depends heavily on the funds becoming available to the
Guides/Scouts, whose part of the project must be the first to commence. The
Hall Committee has agreed in principle to their part oncs that stage is near.

The Committee has become conscious of a potential danger to Hall users from
window breakage caused by lootballs'straying'lrom ovsr-exuberanoe in the
play area, and secondary glazing with shatterproof materialwillshortly be fitted
to the car park side windows.

Hallhiring fees have been slightly increased (+5%)from January.

Peter Llndsay
Chairman

BLEADON FBIENDSHIP CLUB

The last meeting ol the club was on 18th December, a happy aflernoon with
music and song provided by Mr Russell Rogers and friends. Home-made
mince pies were served with tea.

The Christmas lunch at the Kirkwood Hotelwas as usual, an enjoyable social
evenl.

The club re-opens on22nd January when we hope to meet all our old friends
again, and perhaps some new ones.



BLEADON HORTICULTURAL SOCIETY

Be ye young or mature,
Get ye back to nature.
There's something ye need to know
About the Bleadon Horticultural Show.
Handicraft and cooking: all there for the looking.

- Plants and sewing; all there for the showing.
So plant ye bulbs now - not mow
Sit back and watch them grow

Then bring them to your Village Show!

The date is saturday 21st March 1999 at 2.30 pm. Entry forms and schedules
will be available from your local Post otfice. Look fonrard to seeing you all.

Maggle Pettitt

THE ROYAL BRITISH LEGION
Lympsham and Bleadon Men's and Women's Branches

Both Branches have held their Annual General Meetings, and both report a
successful year with increased Membership and Donations.

Thirty five Members and two standard Bearers attended the Festival of
Remembrance at the winter Gardens on 1st November. This was a great
success, and it is hoped that this will become an annual event.

Haigh PoppyAppeal. A total
d comprised of 8655.99 f rom
Avery big 'thank you'is due
Diment, and to allthe house-

to-house collectors, and those Members and friends who helped at sanders
Superstore on Saturday 7th November.

A Merry christmas and Happy New Year is extended to all Members of Men's
and Women's Sections of the Royal British Legion.

L G Clarke



BLEADON VILLAGE WOMEN'S FELLOWSHIP
Once again Christmas is on the horizon when everyone is busy making
arrangements for the Festive Season, but even so, our Christmas cotfee
morning andbazaar held on Thursday 3rd Decemberwas well supported, and
proved to be a very happy and successful occasion amongst friends.

The first two meetings of the Club were well attended, and in spite of the very
inclement weather on the third occasion, quite a lew members managed to
come. We were entertained lo a very interesting and enlightening insight into
the formation and running of the Weston Hospice.

Our Leader, Mrs Cullen is unfortunalely at the present time unable to support
us in person, having recently undergone an operation, She is sorely missed,
and we wish her a speedy recovery, and look fonruard to welcoming her back
among us as soon as she is able to return.

Our nexl meeting will be on 26th January, when we look foruard to seeing
everyone again.

Mrs M J Blinkhome

BLEADON FOLK DANCE CLUB

Dances will begin in the Coronation Hall on Thursday 7th January from 8.00 -
1 0.00 pm, and on the FlRSTand FOURTH Thursdays in each month thereafter,
excluding July and August. As always, new members are most welcome.

Barbara Snelgrove

WHIST DRIVES 1993

These will be held in the Church Room, every Wednesday beginning 6th
January, from 2.00 - 4.00 pm, admission €1 to include tea and biscuits.

Come and enjoy a social alternoon and a game of whist. A raffle will be held,
proceeds towards the Guides and Scouts New Building Fund.

.-r Barbara Snelgrove
t -6- |



BACK TO SOMERSET
The Government has set up a commission to review lhe structure of local
government throughout England, and two of its members, Miss Mary Leigh and
Mr Ken Ennals, are currently listening to local opinion prior lo making
recommendations forAvon, Somerset and Gloucestershire. Many people will
have views about the efficiency of the present structure at county(Avon) and
district (woodspring) levels, and the commissioners want to hear those views
before coming back with draft proposals next June. we will then have two
months to react and respond to their proposals belore they harden up their
recommendations, and present them to the Minister lor the Environment.

The Back to somerset campaign is hoping to achieve the restoration of the
traditional county boundaries on the shirt-tail of this review Although we are

present two-tier system, even il the changeover itself inevitably results in
additional costs to local charge payers. People need to identify with their local
government structure, and if woodspring achieves Unitary stalus, it is intended
that it will be renamed to reflect its Somerset connection.

I feel very optimistic that we shall recover our somersel identity in the very near
f uture. when that happens it will be an occasion for quiet satisfaction - and an
excuse lor a boisterous celebration!

John Ley-Morgan
20 Elmsleigh Road,Weston-super-Mare. Tel: 0954 41 6224

PS Thanks to all those residents of Bleadon who have supported the campaign
over the years. You will be pleased to hear that our 3,500 word subm ission
to the commission will be accompanied by well over 3,500 letters which
have come in from right across (old) North Somerset. Welldone!

GRAND DRAW

Thiswillbe held in MAY proceeds in aid of the Guide and Scout New
Building Fund.

KarenWheeler



THANKING ALL SPONSORS
I would like to thank as much as possible, allthose who gave so generously to
Doctor Barnardo's via my successful completion ol the cycle expedition from
John O'Groats to Lands End - all950 miles of it!

Evenlually, monies exceeding as much as €1,200 was collecled of which a
significant proportion came from your donations, whether to me in person,
through Les at the-Post Oflice, or Mike at the eueens Head, who I'm sure
deserve a special mention.

Once again, many thanks ..............unti| the next timel

Tm &uthwell

PS May I add that none of those whosponsoredTimatthepostofficewas
asked to do so. As with other sponsored events, I simply lelt the lorms on
the counter, and customers did the resl. The sponlaneous generosity of
local people never fails to impress me!

Les Masters

Bacon

THE BRISTOL BASED BACON SLICER

it's the $est it's $ehcted it's a Winner

0272 827786
WE WELCOME ALL ENQUIRIES



J.L.G. of Taunton

Operable Wall System

GARAGE
DOORS

Award winning roller garage doors
No Fainting, no maintenance
High security locks
Manual or temote control
All types ol garage doors supptied &
Existing doors automated

Telephons: (0823) 271564

BLEADON VILLAGE WOMEN'S INSTITUTE

Bleadon w.l. had a lively and entertaining last quarter of the year under the
presidency ol Mrs P Brent, and now Mrs B Hillier.

Highlight of the october meeting was a visit by Mr John osborne of Bath, who
illustrated his life as a larmer and entertainer with excerpts from his published
book of poetry. A bring-and-buy stall with a harvest theme did brisk business.

Askittles evening in the Queen'sArms, now a top attraction f or the branch, was
a greal success.

November brought an intriguing talkby Mrs patricia Martin who brought along
examples of her delicate work - christening gowns, silk hand embroidery, silk
hand-made gowns and English lace.

The christmas meeling was backed by visitors from the Uphilland clarence
weston branches who enjoyed carols by candlelight, with Mr I cottrell the
accompanist. Jointwinners forthe year's compelilionswere Mrs Brent and Mrs
Hillier, with Mrs B sargent runner-up. Games and charades made it a light-
hearted finale to a busy year.



WHY NOT ASK

DUDLEY'S TO CALL?

rnie

Home cooked meats
Weekly counter best buyr
Home freezer specials
Home made sausaget

DELIVERIES TO BLEADON

14 BAKER STREET WESTON.SUPER.MARE
Telephone: 625440

Ncwsagen$ * Off Licence , Groceries t Bread * Mitk

ToJs I Hardware + Wool i Haberdashery

Cigarefres + Confeclionery r Greetings Cords I Stationery

PUBN HOUSE FARM WORKSHOPS
Purn Way, Bleadon, Weston.supet-Mare

UNIT 1

UNIT 2

UNIT 3

J. B.s WOODCRAFT Tel: 0934 - 812001
Purpose made, made to measure Furnilure, Joinery & Carpenty
WOODY WHITE Tel: 0934 - 815374
Fairground Woodcarver & Wood Converting Service
G. W. MASON Tel: 0934 - 815379
Manufacturers, Restorers and Fitters
Cornices, Ceiling Roses, Arcfrways, Niches



BRIDGE GARAGE
(Prop: peter Briffitt)

BLEADON VILLAGE

AT YOUR SERVICE
TELEPHONE 0934 .812206

IAN DANCE

Plumbing, Heating & Gas Fitting
Corgi Regi stered Installer

BLEADON 813686

PHONE: (0934) 620106

TRAPNELL'S MODEL SHOP

82 MEADOW STREET
WESTON.SUPER.MARE

AVON
RADIO CONTROL HORNBYSPECIALIST-SCALEXTRIC-TRAINS



ELECTRICAL & HOUSING MAINTENANCE

"SAFEry and SECURIW,

YOUR convenient LOCAL service

Howard Clements BLEADON 0934 815249

e6n HIRE
- PURN HOUSE FARM

1 .3 and 1.6 lltre modern
SALOONS and HATCHBACKS

** Tel: Bfeadon 812324 * .!.
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Edited by Les Master, Bleadon Post Olfice
Published by Bleadon Parish Council, Bleadon, Avon

Unless otherwise stated, the opinions and comments expressed in this newslener are
those of the contributor and not Bleadon Parish Council.

Cover designed and drawn by John Hickley



STONE PRODUCTS

Bridge Road
Bleadon

Telephone z 0934 812358



@be @uwns Arms
Nr. Weston-super-Mare

Good Beer & Good Value
Bar Meals and Snacks
Parties Catered for
Skiale Alley availahle tor Functions

Bleadon 812080

Bleadon Village,

Prolectric Services

Electrical Contractors

a

I

Flre Protecllon Speclallsls
Deslgn lostallatlon & Malntenance
Servlclng & Testlng of Flre Alarm
Nurse Call & Dmergency Llgbtlng
General Electrlcd Repalrs & Malntenance
Free Quoiatlms upon RequeS

56 Moorland Road

Weston-s-Mare

Tel: (0934) 636134

6Ae ofmtrtu 9ottage
&,estaurant

Bridgwater Road - Bleadon
Weston-super-Mare - Somerset

BS23 OAN

OPEN TUESDAY - SATURDAY LUNCH & DINNER
TRADITIONAL SUNDAY LUNCH

We cater for Private Parties, Small Weddings and
Business Meetings with Menus to suit you

Tel:(0934!-8L2326


